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“To Teach is to Touch a Life Forever”
-Jerry Whittle

Join us in celebrating Beth Kuhn as Employee of the Month!

It is with great pleasure and enthusiasm that we announce 
Beth Kuhn as our February Employee of the Month. Beth's 
dedication,  passion,  and commitment  to  our  school  and 
community make her a shining example of  excellence at 
Ona Elementary. Beth Kuhn is originally from Cedarville, 
Ohio,  but  has  become  an  integral  part  of  the  Ona 
community  since  she  moved  here.  With  six  years  of 
substitute  experience  and seven  years  as  a  Kindergarten 
ECCAT in  Cabell  County  Schools,  Beth  has  left  an 
indelible mark on the lives of countless students.

Her  educational  journey  began  at  Cedarville  College, 
where she earned her Bachelor's degree in English. For the 
past five years, Beth has been a cherished member of the 
Ona  Elementary  School  family.  Her  dedication  to  the 
students  and  her  genuine  care  for  their  well-being  are 
evident in every interaction. 
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Outside of school, Beth enjoys reading, exploring the outdoors with 
hikes,  and cherishing precious moments with her family.  Beth is 
married  to  Steve,  and  together  they  have  four  grown  children: 
Megan, Michael, John, and Emily, and one grandchild.

One of Beth's favorite aspects of working at Ona Elementary is the 
collaborative  and  supportive  environment.  She  values  the  way 
everyone works together to help each other out.  Beth’s dedication 
to education, combined with her warm and caring demeanor, makes 
her an exceptional colleague. We are fortunate to have Beth as a 
part of our Ona Elementary School family.


